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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

TO: Residents on Various Streets
FROM: Robert Smith (-7

DATE: October 8, 2019

RE: Benson Avenue Water Tank Painting

Remington & Vernick Engineers is the municipal engineer for the City of Margate. Acting in this
capacity, we have prepared specifications for the painting of the Benson Avenue Water Tank.

The construction will include installation of scaffold and a containment system, removal of the
existing paint and repainting the tank. Benson Avenue will be closed between Monmouth
Avenue and Winchester Avenue during construction.

The contract for this work has been awarded to Allied Tank Painting, Inc., Cherry Hill, NJ (856-
429-3400). They expect to begin work on Monday, October 14, 2019. Work hours are 7:00
AM-3:30 PM Monday thru Friday. Parking will not be permitted on the street in the area of
construction during work hours. Should damages occur to your property, please call me in our
office. Because this is a large construction project and scaffolding must be installed, there will
be inconveniences.

We anticipate that this project will be complete before the end of the year.

If you would like to receive weekly construction updates for this project via email, please send
an email to margate@rve.com and include the name of the project referenced above. You will
be included on the email list until the project is complete. Please note, we cannot reply to
guestions or comments sent to this email address.

We hope you will bear with us and thank you in advance for your cooperation. If you should
have any questions or problems, please do not hesitate to call me at our Pleasantville office
(609) 645-7110.

cc: Margate Police Department
Margate Fire Department
Margate City Clerk
Margate Public Works
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